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SENIORS’ TEAM OPEN 
Thursday 30th June 2022 

 
Dear Club Secretary and Seniors Captain, 
 
The Willingdon Golf Club Seniors Invitation Team Open is a competition played every year 
for golfers over the age of 55 years.  I write to you to offer your members the opportunity to 
take part in this year’s competition and have attached a team entry form for you to distribute 
to your members.  
 

• A maximum of three teams per club will be allowed although WGC reserves the right 
to limit the number of teams per club to ensure a fair spread across all clubs in the 
Sussex area. 

• Teams consist of three playing members. The three club members will play in 
different teams with three other visiting club players and one Willingdon Club 
member, making a team of four.  

• The competition is played off 95% of your Willingdon course handicap and played off 
the yellow tees. (NB.  Willingdon slope for the Yellow tees is 125) and all scores 
count.  

• Prizes are available for: 
o The top three playing teams of four. 
o The top three, three ball teams entered by clubs. 
o Separate individual prizes for visiting players and WGC players. 
o Individual prize for over 70 years of age (all players). 

o Four Hole-in-One prizes including a car up to 
value of £15,000 on the 17th Hole. 

o Nearest the pin prizes. 
o Longest drive on the 8th hole (on fairway) 

• Teams will be asked to arrive at least one hour before their allocated tee time in 
order to partake of a free buffet style breakfast. 

• There will be a free half-way house serving light refreshments. 

• A free lunch is served with a bottle of wine per team of four. 
 
If any of your members would like to join us on the day please can they complete the 
attached entry form and return to me.  The closing date for entries is 1st May 2022.  We 
operate a first come first served policy and reserve the right to amend this date if required. 
If you or your members have any questions or require further information contact me at 
chesford4@gmail.com  
  
I look forward to hearing from you.   
Mel Lockett.  Team Invitation Day Organiser.   
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